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MUSICA VIVA 
 
We will be travelling 
to Delungra Public 
School, tomorrow, 
Tuesday the 24th of 
May for Musica 
Viva.  A  reminder 
that students need 
to be in full winter 
school uniform for 
the excursion. 
Normal school hours 
will apply, students 
will also need to 
bring morning tea 
and lunch. 

School Photos 
 
School photos will 
be taken Friday the 
3rd of June.  
Orders and payment 
will need to be 
returned by the 30th 
of May please. 

 

  

 

Welcome to Week 5–  

Congratulations to our zone cross country runners who competed at Gilgai 

last Friday. It was another well-run carnival led by Mrs Sue Wilcocks and 

the Gilgai P&C who kept us all warm with their wonderful array of food and 

beverages. Ruby Grace and Imogen Elphick will go on to compete at the 

Regional Cross Country in Coolah next month – well done girls.  

As previously mentioned in the newsletter, students should now be     

wearing their winter school uniform which consists of jeans, green polo 

shirt and red jumper.                                                                                         

Regards from Mrs Coddington.  

PARENT/CARER/STUDENT SURVEY 

As part of our school evaluation process, we are required to seek the   

opinions of parents, students and teachers about the school. Please   

complete the attached survey and return to the school as soon as        

possible.                                                                                                     

All responses are voluntary and anonymous. 

WELCOME BACK COOPER 

Welcome to our Work Experience student from Macintyre High School, 

Cooper Taveira, please make Cooper  feel welcome at Gum Flat this 

week. 

SMALL SCHOOLS SOCCER  KNOCKOUT 

Small Schools Soccer Knockout will be held at the Inverell Complex on    

Friday 27th of May for those children in years 3 to 6, with Mr Butler and 

Cooper accompanying the students.                                                                                           

A permission note for this excursion will be available tomorrow. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Zone cross country representatives. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Mr Butler on the 
birth of his first grandchild,  

Daisy Louise.  


